

## Addendum to the Jan-Feb 2023 Newsletter

Brother Knights, Due to an error, we forgot to send the letter from the Deputy Grand Knight. Here is that information.

Join us NEXT WEEK, Thursday, January 12, 2023 - Join us for our first Council Meeting of 2023. 6:30 Rosary and 7:00 meeting (one hour).

## A Message from our Deputy Grand Knight

2023-Out with the old and in with the new, things never change, as we often hear, but change is always occurring at our Council. 2022 and all the changes and milestones made are now in the past.

The Red Cross Blood Drive is every two weeks in McGivney Hall, but what changes is the amount of Life-Saving blood that is donated. To date, One Thousand Nine Hundred Eleven units have been collected here at our Council. You can be part of this ever-changing event by going to **redcrossblood.org** to join other Knights and their family in this worthwhile event. The blood drive dates are January 9th and 23rd, then February 6th and 27th. Sign up today and help us reach 2000 units.

Another change you may have noticed is the expanded opening between Reising Ballroom and McGivney Hall, and accent lighting was added recently, giving it that added WOW. The exposed brick and lights were the brainchild of Brother John Blocker.

Pickleball is going strong, playing three nights a week; Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday. It is becoming so popular we have had to start limiting the number of players each night. The wheel of Cash jackpot is at \$7246.75 with 50 numbers left to draw. Come on down Wednesday, hungry and ready to win.

If you haven't seen the changes, you haven't been to the Council in a while. Make the change and consider a New Year's Resolution to be more involved at Your Council in 2023. The first First Friday Fish Fry of 2023 is January 6th I hope to see you soon.

Ron Webber DGK





